
From: Tripp, Lester  
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 1:47 PM 
To: 'malegria@sanjuanmri.net' 
Subject: Request for additional information in support of the renewal of NRC License for Signet Puerto 
Rico, LLP. d/b/a/ Carolina Nuclear and Cardiovascular Institute 
 
Licensee:         Signet de Puerto Rico, LLP d/b/a Carolina Nuclear and Cardiovascular Institute 
License No.     52-25390-01 
Docket No.      03034449 
Control No.      579885 
Date:               May 29, 2013 
 
Dear Ms. Alegria: 
 
This correspondence is in reference to you application dated January 16, 2013, requesting the renewal of 
NRC License No. 52-25390-01. In order to continue our review, we need the following additional 
information: 
 

1. Your current license specifies the name of your organization as Signet de Puerto Rico, LLP, 
d/b/a/ Carolina Nuclear and Cardiovascular Institute. Your renewal application specifies the name 
as Signet de Puerto Rico, LLP. Please clarify. 

 
2. Your authorized user is currently authorized for the use of I-131 in quantities of 33 mCi or less. 

Your renewal application requests all of radiopharmaceuticals permitted by 35.300. Do you want 
to keep your current authorization?  
 

3. Please specify what areas are located above and below areas of use and storage of byproduct 
material. 
 

4. Please confirm that you will develop, implement and maintain written procedures for area surveys 
in accordance with 10 CFR 20.1101 that meet the requirements of 10 CFR 20.1501 and 10 CFR 
35.70. 
 

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply to my attention at the Region 1 
Office and refer to Mail Control No. 579885. You may also respond via fax to (610) 337-5269 or via email 
to lester.tripp@nrc.gov. If you have any technical questions regarding this deficiency letter, please contact 
me at (610) 337-5358. 
 
In order to continue prompt review of you application, we request that you submit your response to this 
letter within 30 days from the date of this letter. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Lester Tripp 
Health Physicist 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
U.S. NRC Region 1 
2100 Renaissance Blvd. 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 
(610) 337-5358 (voice) 
(610) 337-5269 (fax) 
lester.tripp@nrc.gov 


